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SPARROW ANNOUNCES RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR 
 

August 24, 2015 TSXV: SPW.H 

 

Vancouver, B.C., August 24, 2015 – Sparrow Ventures Corp. (TSXV: SPW.H) (“the Company” 

or “Sparrow”) announces that effective immediately, Mr. Marc Levy has resigned as a director of the 

Company to focus on other ongoing commitments.  

On behalf of the Board of Directors, 

SPARROW VENTURES CORP. 

 

“Marc Levy” 

 

Marc Levy 

Director 

 

For more information contact the Company at: 

Telephone: (778) 379-1080 

 
 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies 

of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 
 


